
HEART  TO HEART  

A P R I L  2 0 1 4  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 The Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors approved $77,000 in scholarship awards for 

2014 at its March Board meeting. The Scholarship Committee reviewed applications from twelve different 

MSC Provinces in ten countries.  Seventy-four MSC priests, deacons and seminary students will receive 

financial assistance. This is the highest annual award total since the scholarship program began in 1968. 

  

 The mission of 

the Sacred Heart 

Foundation is raise 

funds to provide 

financial assistance for 

the training, education 

and maintenance of 

future priests and 

brothers of the 

Missionaries of the 
Sacred Heart.  

 

Thank you  

for making  

these 

scholarships 

possible.  

Foundation Awards 74 Scholarships 

Annual Sacred Heart Foundation Golf Tournament 
Wednesday, June 18, 2014 Watertown Golf Club 

Registration starts at 8 AM - Shotgun start at 10 AM 

Dinner and Awards immediately after the Tournament 

Special Golf Contests - Mulligans, Skins, Hole-in-One Contests 
 

Organize a foursome and join in the fun! 

Application forms will be available on the SHF website  

 & through the Foundation Office, (315) 782-3344.    Entry fees are due by June 10, 2014 

 

SHF will also offer personalized Hole Sponsorships for businesses again this year.   

Call the office for details. 

MSC Province # of awards 

USA Colombia 7 

Brazil (Curitba)  2 

Brazil (Rio de Janeiro) 3 

Brazil (Sao Paolo) 6 

Cameroon 12 

Dominican Republic 3 

Fiji 3 

India 15 

Indonesia 10 

Korea 6 

Papua New Guinea 6 

Philippines 1 

SACRED HEART FOUNDATION 

ASSOCIATES PROGRAM 
  

 The rising cost of education for those 

wishing to become Missionaries of the Sacred 

Heart has always been an issue of serious 

concern. For many young men, funds to finance 

their education are just not available from their 

family. 

 Father Pierre Aubin, MSC and a group 

of community leaders from Northern New 

York recognized the impact scholarship 

support could have on vocations world-wide. 

In June of 1967 they founded the Sacred Heart 

Foundation in Watertown, New York as a Tax
-Exempt Corporation whose purpose was 

then, and is today, to fund those scholarships. 

 

Where does the support to fund  

these scholarships come from? 

(Continued on page 4) 
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 Father Frank Natale, MSC, will be the featured 

speaker at the 41st Annual Benefit Dinner of the Sacred 

Heart Foundation.   
 

 The Foundation’s Annual Dinner will again be held at 

the Hilton Garden Inn. This year’s event is Wednesday, 

September 17, 2014 at 6 pm.  The Foundation’s Annual 

Membership Meeting will precede the dinner.  Tickets will be 

available in mid-August and can be purchased from any 

Board or Honorary Council Member or by calling the 

Foundation office at 782-3344.  Tickets sold out last year, 

and the Foundation expects a large crowd because this year is the 75th Anniversary of 

the founding of the MSC Province in the United States.  Anyone wishing to attend 

should purchase their tickets early. 

 

 The Foundation is particularly pleased to bring Father Natale to Watertown as 

our featured speaker.  The Foundation supported Father Natale for many years with 

scholarship assistance while he trained for the priesthood, and we have followed his 

progress with pride. 
 

 Father Natale was born and brought up in Canton, Ohio.  He began thinking of 

service to the Church while in high school but initially attended a local technical school.  

He began his training to become a priest at Our Lady of the Lake University in San 

Antonio, Texas and graduated in 2006 with a degree in philosophy.  He spent a year in 

spiritual formation with the MSC community in Australia and made his first profession 

of vows in December 2007.  He professed his life-long vows as a member of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart in 2011 at his hometown parish in Canton.  In 

preparation for his ordination to the priesthood, Father Natale earned a Masters of 

Divinity degree from Catholic Theological Union in 2012.  He was ordained a deacon in 

August 2012. and was ordained to the priesthood on June 29, 2013, in St. Joseph 

Church by the Most Rev. George V. Murray, SJ, Bishop of the Youngstown Diocese. 
 

 He has served as a deacon in Ottsville, PA and as a priest at Our Lady of 

Solitude in Palm Springs, CA. 

Not a computer user? Call the 

Foundation office, 315-782-3344.  

We’ll be happy to mail you  

additional cards.   

 
Oh, no! That was our last Foundation Card! 

Don’t worry!  We can order cards online 

24/7 at the Foundation website.  

 

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 
Look under Ways to Support SHF 

We are always ready to mail your card  

from the office for you  

Each time you use a Sacred Heart Foundation card 

you support the mission of educating  

MSC priests and brothers. 

Fr. Frank Natale, MSC 

Fr. Natale, MSC, Recipient of Foundation Scholarship support,  
speaker at 2014 Annual Dinner 

Smart Phone users: 

“Scan and Click”  

to visit  

our SHF 

Website. 



 For a Sacred Heart Foundation Board member, March is like Christmas, a birthday, a 

wedding anniversary and a grandchild's smiling face all rolled into one joyous package.  As the story 

o n page one explains, March is the month the board votes to allocate your generosity to the men 

preparing to spread the Good News of Jesus Christ to the world. This foundation exists to distribute funds to 

those seminarians who need it to further their studies.  

 

 The funds available to those seminarians each year come from your gifts to the Foundation.  The Board 

manages those funds, the assets of the Corporation. The Board's privilege is to act on your behalf to protect 

those assets, nurture them and then pray for the Holy Spirit's guidance in selecting qualified, sincere candidates 

to be recipients. 

 

 As the asset pool grows larger the amount of interest grows and your Board has a larger amount to 

distribute.  Your planned gift to the Sacred Heart Foundation grows the pool.  Your gift, large or small, benefits 

seminarians of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart today, tomorrow and for decades to come. 

 
 You can make arrangements for a legacy gift to the Foundation with a single call.  Your financial advisor or 

estate lawyer will see that the appropriate language for a gift is included in your will.  It will require only a little 

effort on your part to think about the size gift you consider appropriate and representative of your support of 

the Sacred Heart Foundation.   

 

 The gift you plan today considers the needs of our world in the future. How many 

lives will be touched by your gift? How many souls will be directed to Jesus because you 

helped a young man learn how to spread the Good News of the Gospel to people in need 

and serve as a minister of His love? 

 

 Dorothy Farrell of Watertown remembered the Sacred Heart Foundation in her will. 

She will be remembered for decades to come in the prayers of those Missionaries who have 

benefitted from her planned gift. Follow Dorothy's beautiful legacy. Help these men follow 

God's call to ministry.  Reach out to them through a planned gift to the Sacred Heart 

Foundation. 

 

SHF Board Elects New Officers 

  

 The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased to introduce the officers of 

the Foundation for 2014. Tamisina Sharlow, Jesmore & Associates, 

Watertown, is President.  Stephen W. Gebo, Conboy Mc Kay Bachman 

Kendall, is Vice President. Anthony Marra, Samaritan Medical Center, is the 

new Secretary and Joseph Butler, Jr., Community Bank, was re-elected 

Treasurer. 

  

  

 Rev. Vincent Freeh, area Superior of the MSC, has joined the Foundation Board as the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart representative.  Fr. Freeh succeeds Fr. Richard Kennedy who 

now directs the Missionaries' retirement home in Center Valley, PA.  

FOUNDATION NEWS 

Left to right:  Anthony Marra, secretary; 

Tamasina Sharlow, President; Stephen Gebo, 

Vice-President .Joe Butler, Jr. , Treasurer, 

was unavailable. 

Dorothy Farrell 
Newest  Named SHF 

Scholarship Donor 

Today, Tomorrow, and for Decades to Come 



SHF Associates Program Categories 

Scholarship  Society $ 15,000  or  more 

President’s Cabinet $ 10,000  to $  14,999 

President’s Council $  5,000   to $    9,999 

President’s Club $   1,000  to $    4,999 

Leadership Club $      500   to  $     999 

Sustaining Club $      250   to  $     499 

Century Club $      100   to  $     249 

 

Continued from page 1          Program Categories 

 

 The invested assets of the Foundation have 

grown over nearly five decades through donations large 

and small from our donors and from careful 

management of these donations.  Foundation assets 

now exceed $2.5 million. The Foundation Board takes 

its fiduciary responsibility very seriously and is very 

protective of these assets ensuring the Foundation can 

provide scholarships for years to come. 
 

 To recognize the extraordinary generosity of 

supporters of the Sacred Heart Foundation, the 

Directors established an Associates Program which 

consists of seven categories of donors. 
  

 The top category is the Scholarship Society. Its 

members have donated $15,000 or more to the 

Foundation.  In recognition of this donation level, 

scholarships awarded each year are identified with the 

donor’s name or the name of a loved one as indicated 

by the donor.  

 

 This year two new members have been added 

to the “Scholarship Society.” Dorothy Farrell included 

the Foundation in her will and the Foundation received 

a generous contribution.  A second individual who opts 

to remain anonymous at this time has also reached the 

“Scholarship Society” level.  In 2014, forty-three named 

scholarships will be awarded. 
 

 Each year in the Annual Dinner booklet, the 

Foundation lists the names of all donors in the 

Associates Program according to cumulative donation 

levels since June 1967.   This year the Category level 

also appears on your new membership cards.   

 

How close are you  

to the named scholarship level?  

 

You are welcome to call the office to find out.  

It’s Dinner Book Tribute Time 
 
 Space is available in the dinner booklet for the 

Annual Dinner for Memorial Tributes to deceased 

friends and relatives or a Special Tribute to honor a 

living relative or friend. 
 

 If you have remembered someone in the past,  a 

renewal form is in the mail.  We hope you will renew 

your tribute in the 2014  book.  

 

 If you haven’t included a tribute in past years,  

we invite you to use the coupon below.  Please mail 

your completed  form  with payment or credit card 

information to the  SHF office by June 30th.  

====================================== 

Dinner Book Tributes 
 
Please indicate:  

___ In Loving Memory of           ___ Living Gift for 

 

——————————————————————— 
 

——————————————————————— 

by 

 

——————————————————————— 

Your name ___________________________________ 
 

Address _____________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________ 
 

Phone _____________  Email ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cash enclosed $ ______________ 

Check payable to Sacred Heart Foundation for $_______ is enclosed 

 

Please charge my Credit Card $ __________ 
___ Discover  ___ Visa ___ MasterCard ___ American Express  

 

Card Number ___________________________________________ 

Expiration date __________   CVV Code (3 digit code on back of card) _______ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________ 

Mail to:  

Sacred Heart Foundation Dinner Book Tributes 

668 Thompson St 

Watertown, NY 13601 

 Size Donation 

 1/8 page $25.00 

 1/4 page $50.00 

 1/2 page $100.00 

 Full Page $200.00 

 1/2 page  

with photo 

 

$125.00 

 Full page  

with photo 

 

$225.00 



In Recognition of Mary Crescenzi 

“ 98th Birthday” 

By Mrs. Antonette Navarra 

In Recognition of Deacon Gary & Gayle Frank 

“On Your retirement” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

In Recognition of Sr. Mary Helen, SSJ 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

In Recognition of Br. Peter Marceau 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

In Recognition of Deacon Ed & Jenny Miller 

“50 Years of Joyful Marriage” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

In Recognition of Sr. Cathleen Moore, SSJ 

“On Your Retirement” 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Hentz 

In Recognition of Antonette Navarra 

“90th Birthday”  

By Her Children 

In Recognition of Mrs. Tony Navarra 

“90th Birthday” 

By Mrs. Catherine Moran 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

American Legion Post 61 

Mr. & Mrs. David Bell 

Bishop Conroy General Assembly 4th Degree K of C 

Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson 

Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Calligaris 

Ms. Margaret Casey 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Coseo 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Coseo 

Mrs. Anthony Crupi 

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph DiMasi 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Duffy 

Mr. Joseph Edus 

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

Estate of Ms. Dorothy Farrell 

Ms. Constance Fitzgerald 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Charlotte Gadomski 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gefell 

Mr. Cecil Greenwood 

Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson 

Mr. & Mrs. Carl Herman 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Rosemary Jellish 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lacasse 

Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Matthew McKenna 

Mrs. Barbara Mead 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Osborne 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Page 

Br. John Paul Paradis 

Deacon Bernard E. Slate 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors Thinking of You 

Thinking of  Fr. Robert Cotter 

By Mrs. Rosemary Foy 

Thinking of Pat DiFabion 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Gail Hagenmayer 

By Mr. & Mrs. Andy Rozyczko 

Thinking of  George & Carmel Kamide 

By Agnes and John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Karen Knapp 

By Jesmore & Associates, CPA 

Thinking of  Carl Lamica 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of Frank Mussot & Family 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Thinking of  Jim Pare 

By Mr. & Mrs. Andy Rozyczko 

Thinking of  Elizabeth Peters 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Thinking of  Jerry Schrage 

By Mr. & Mrs. Andy Rozyczko 

Thinking of  Phyllis Solembeski 

By Mrs. Thelma Koelmel 

Thinking of  Thomas Nugent, Grace, Mary, Joe, Rose, 

Marie, Mommy C., Mr. & Mrs. Wood, & Denis 

By Mrs. Christine Slattery 



Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
November 5, 2013 - March 13, 2014 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................ Katherine Bevens 
Mrs. Lucy Trumble ...................................................... Rocco Bianchi 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .......................... Mrs. Edith Blackstock 
Ann Loftus ....................................................................... Daniel Briggs 
Jesmore & Associates CPA ......................................... Vera Borland 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Boyle ......................................... Marie G. Boyle 
Mrs. Catherine Case....................................................... Marie Boyle 
Agnes & John Gaffney............................................... Marie G. Boyle 
Mrs. Beverly Hennigan ................................................... Marie Boyle 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ........................................................... Marie Boyle 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ..................................... Sarah Burnash 
Mr. & Mrs. William Stage ................................................. Jean Clark 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ......................................... Mrs. Pat Cooke 
Mr. Jonathon Stone ...................................................Anthony Dubin 
Mr. & Mrs. Nelson Navarra ................................. John Paul Dumas 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy................................. David Ferguson 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ...................... Edward J. Finnerty 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC ........................................ Edward J. Finnerty 
Mr. Louis Fiorentino ............................................... Scott Fiorentino 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ....................................... Scott Fiorentino 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lettiere.................................. Scott Fiorentino 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ......................................... Scott Fiorentino 
Mr. Robert Flora ........................................................... Wanda Flora 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott ........................................... Rosemary Foy 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingor ................................................. Rosemary Foy 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ........................................... Rosemary Foy 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ............................................ Edward Gaus 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lettiere....................................... Edward Gaus 
Mrs. Antonette Navarra ................................................. Gary Grant 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Phillipson ....................................... Gary Grant 
Mr. & Mrs. Dom Vallone ................................................ Gary Grant 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ................................................ Richard Greco 
Mr. Cecil Greenwood ...................................... Minnie Greenwood 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ................................................................Alan Guyton 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy.......................................... Ann Harck 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................... Helen Ann Harymch 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .................. Sr. Mary Martha Henry, SSJ 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon........................... Mary Agnes Hogan 
Janet Zapf ............................................................................ Betty Hohl 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .............................................................. John Hunt 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ......................................... Elizabeth Johnston 
Mr. David Kamide ........................................... Christopher Kamide 
Mr. David Kamide ....................................................... Leona Kamide 
Mr. David Kamide .......................................................... Faye Kamide 
Mr. David Kamide ................................................... Andrew Kamide 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick .............................. Joan Leuze Kearny 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ................................. Mr. Harold Kilburn 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze ....................................... Vera C. Kingston 
Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco .....................................Keith LaBarr 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................... Msgr. Robert Lawler 
Rev. Douglas Comstock ...................................................................... 
 ................................................. Bishop Joseph F. Lescrauwaet, MSC 
Bev Dalton ............................................................... Bonnie P. Leston 
Mrs. Anne Loesch .................................................... Connor Loesch 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .......................................................... Robert Long 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ....................................................... Rodney Lucas 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................................. M. Flora 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIllory ............................. Nazareno Marconi 
Mr. & Mrs. Nelson Navarra ......................... Nazareno L. Marconi 
Ms. Helen Sicarra .......................................................... Naz Marconi 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC  .................................... Donald F. McGrann 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ....................................... Harold McGraw 
Mr. Frank Reff .................................................. Rosemary McKinney 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy................................... Gerald McVoy 

Mrs. Virginia Brennan ................................... Gerald W. Merriman 
Mrs. Mary Dowe ........................................................ Sandra J. Miller 
Mrs. Elizabeth Ann Durant ....................................... Joan A. Morris 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................... Joan Morris 
Jean Dowe & Family ................................................. Liguori Murphy 
Mr. Dominic Pangallo ..................... Philomena & Gerard Pangallo 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ............................................... Edward Phelan 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .................................... Linda Poggi 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................. Edwin Pominiville 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................ Patricia Postorino 
Mrs. Cherry McCurn ....................................... Dcn. Robert Ruddy 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore .......................... Dcn. Robert Ruddy 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow .............................. Dcn. Robert Ruddy 
Mr. John Tucker ................................................ Dcn. Robert Ruddy 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ..................................................Mary Sabel 
Mr. Thomas Sanders .......................................... Georgann Sanders 
Thomas & Eric Sanders ......................... Georgann Marie Sanders 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .............................................. Constance Sayyeau 
Mr. & Mrs. Beverly Harding ................................... Russell Setchell 
Ms. Beverly Shepard ............................................. Kevin M. Shepard 
Ms. Ruth Seaman ......................................................... Margaret Slate 
Karen Carr ................................................................... Robert Steves 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze ......................................... Robert J. Steves 
Mr. Nate Carbone .......................................................... Julie Storino 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson .................................................... Julie Storino 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ..................................... Larry C. Stumpf 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ............................ Lawrence Stumpf 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ................................................... Larry Stumpf 
Agnes & John Gaffney ............................................ Helen C. Tencza 
Mr. David Kamide ................................................ Aunt Rita T. Tone 
Mrs. Jean Dowe ...................................................................Terry Tyo 
Mr. John Gaffney ......................................................... Richard Vanyo 
Mr. & Mrs. Nelson Navarra ................................. Richard J. Vanyo 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ........................... Richard S. Vebber 
Mr. &Mrs. Richard Matlick ....................................... Arlene Waters 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lettiere ........................................ Doug Wood 

 

Thank You to Lucy Hoitis From Mrs. Helen West 

Thank You to Sisters of the Precious Blood  

for 50 years of prayers and service to our families and 

the community From Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

Thank You to Ann Tinsley From Mrs. Helen West 

Thanks to the many favors that have been granted.  

From Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Thank You 



The individuals and businesses listed have paid dues for 2014  

as recorded through March 19, 2014.   

Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

You are helping to support vocations.  

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

Mr. Richard Aldrich 

Mr. Kenneth Baker 

Mr. Edmund Becker 

Mr. & Mrs. William Barden 

Mr. & Mrs. James Bertrand 

Miss Mary Brefka 
Donald Calarco & Frances Calarco 

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Cannella 

Ms. Margaret Casey 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Cavallario 

Mrs. Helen Chisholm 

Mr. & Mrs  Robert Clawson 

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Cummings 

Mr. & Mrs. David Delles 

Mr. Glenn Dodge  

Mr. & Mrs.  James Farrell 

Mr. William Flynn 

Mrs. Rose Frattali 

Mrs. Agnes Gaffney 

Mr. John Gaffney  

Mrs. Bernice Gardner 

Mr. & Mrs. Rick Gefell 

Mrs. Jane Graham 

The Hon. & Mrs.  James Harberson 

Mr. William Heldt  

Mrs. Beverly Hennigan 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco 

Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore 

Mr. Herbert Jollett 

Mrs. Thelma Koelmel 

Mrs. Mary Lanfear 

Mr. &  Mrs. Carl Lamica  

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Lavarnway 

Mrs. M. Joan Liscomb 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Maigret 

Br. Peter  Marceau 

Mr. & Mrs. John Martin 

Mary & Ted Mascott 

Dcn & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon 

Ms. Verna Mason  

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCarthy 

Ms. Alice Mary McDermott 

Mrs. Barbara Meyerdierks 

Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Montondo 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. Francis Mussot 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Br. John Paul Paradis 

Mrs. Sharon Patterson 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

Mr. Antonio Perfetto 

Mrs. Linda Petrie  

Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Deacon Bernard Slate 

Mr. & Mrs. James St.Croix 

Mr. Mrs. Samuel Tufo 

Mrs. Helen West 

The Sacred Heart Foundation has been a general membership organization since 2003. 

The Individuals and Businesses listed below were Charter Members.  

We thank them for renewing their membership every year from 2003 to 2014. 

Members since 2003 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 
 

Members since 2004 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bracken 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Butler, Jr. 

Mr. Paul Cook 

Ms. Verna Docteur 

Mr. Cecil Greenwood 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Archie Laverty 

Mr. John Manfred 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Mrs. Catherine Moran 

Ms. Amy Murrock 

Dr. & Mrs. John Poggi 

Ms. Helen Sciarra 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

 

 

Members since 2005 
 

Italian American Civic Assn 

Rev. Michael Camilli, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh 

Mr. Joseph Edus 

Fr. Vincent  Freeh, MSC 

Sr. Anne Hogan, SSJ 

Mr. & Mrs. Chester Kubis 

Mr. Patrick Lyng 

 

Mr. William Marmon 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael O'Driscoll 

Mr. Dominic Pangallo 

Mr. Jonathon Stone 

Members since 2006 

 

Mr. Patrick Boyle 

Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzle 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Matlick 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul McManaman 

Mr. Joseph Reff 



Members since 2007 

 

Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard  

Mrs. Virginia Brennan  

Ms. Sylvia Buduson 

Mr. Nate Carbone 

Mr. Anthony Decilles, Jr 

Mrs. Rosetta DeCilles 

Mr. & Mrs. John McGowan 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIlroy 

Mrs Judy Paquin 

Rev. Donald Robinson 

Ms. Ruth Seaman 

Mrs. Anna Mae Wapen 
 

Members since 2008 

 

Mrs. Margaret Cook 

Mr. & Mrs. William Dulmage 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald Jr. 

Mr. Robert Humphrey 

Jefferson Concrete Corp 

Mr. & Mrs. Nicola Luciani 

Mr. & Mrs. John Mitchell 

Mr. Frederick Washer 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffry Weldon  

 

Members since 2009 

 

Mr. Randolph Belina 

Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Doell  

Mrs. Mary Dowe 

Mr. Paul Dowe 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Duffy 

Mrs. Helen Guardino 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Keggins . 

Mrs. JoAnn Lomber 

 

Mrs. Rosalind Morgia 

Mrs. Barbara Rozyczko 

Barbara Uhlinger 

Mr. & Mrs. James Wiley 

  

Members since 2010 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Doug Anderson 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Cohen 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Mandeville 

Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Marzano 

McGrann Paper Corporation 

Laura Reff 

Mr. & Mrs. Jayme St.Croix 

Dcn & Mrs. Richard Warner 

 

Members since 2011 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrenc Branche 

Bev Dalton 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze 

Rev. Leo Wiley 

 

Members since 2012 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Cosmo Amedeo Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Coseo 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen  Gebo 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Mr. David Kamide 

Mr. & Mrs. James Leana  

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Malatino 

Dr. Carl and Janice Marchetti 

Mr. Anthony Napoli 

Barbara Narrow 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Narrow 

Mr. Keith Robbins 

Suzanne Williams  

 

Members since 2013 

 

Mr. Kyle Aumell 

Ms. Rose Bezanilla 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fazio, Jr.  

Mr. Robert Flora 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Foy 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Harwood 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hermann 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro 

Sr. Mary Eamon Lyng, SSJ 

Mrs. Jennie Maneeley 

Ms. Patricia Marra 

Mr. Matthew McKenna 

Mr. Frank Reff 

Mrs. Betty Reff 

Mr. Joe Roselli 

Mr. Thomas Sanders  

Mrs. Georgann Sanders (memorial) 

Mr. Eric Sanders 

Ms. Kristine Sanders  

Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sauter 

Dr. & Mrs Frank Schepis 

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Sharlow 

Ms. Beverly Shepard 

Mr. & Mrs. Pat Shortsleeve 

 

New Members in 2014 

 

Bishop Conroy General  

    Assembly K of C  4th Degree 

Dcn. & Mrs. Larry Ambeau 

Mr. Tom Augustine 

Mrs. Marlene Casey 

Rev.  Joseph Clemente 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Coryea 

Mrs. Beverly Donohue 

Rev. Guy Hart 

Ms. Mary Marino 

Mrs. Edith Marsala 

Rev. Steven Murray 

Mrs. Theresa Puccia 

Ms. Mary Sarafianos  

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schell 

Mrs. Paul Taylor 

Rev. Severine Yagaza 

(Continued from page 7) 

 The Sacred Heart Foundation 

has been a general membership 

organization since 2003. The 
membership year begins April 1st  

and concludes the following March 
31st annually.  Join now for 2014.  
Membership dues are only $10 
per year per person. 

 
 Membership benefits include 
the remembrance in the daily 

prayers and good works of the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, 
y o u r  m e m b e r s h i p  c a r d , 

newsletters, eligibility to vote at 
the annual meeting and, most 
importantly, every membership  

supports the Foundation’s mission 
of providing financial assistance to 
MSC students.   

 

 Use the envelope enclosed  
with the newsletter  

or save time and a stamp!  

Register on-line.   
Look for the membership tab 
under Ways to Support SHF  

on the Foundation website.  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 

A very special  
Thank You to those  

who contribute more than  

the minimum dues each year.   
Your generosity is a blessing  

to the Foundation.     

On November 29, 2013,  

the Union of Superiors General  

met with Pope Francis.  

As Superior General of the MSCs,  

Fr. Mark McDonald, MSC attended.  

Every membership, every card donation, every event sponsored or attended, and  

every generous donation you make enables the Sacred Heart Foundation to meet its 

mission: to spread the word of God by raising funds which provide financial 

assistance for the education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world.  

Papal Greeting 


